Dear committee members,

I would like to make known my feelings about the proposal to take down a number of mature trees and to put in a sidewalk on Friars Way. Friars Way does not get much traffic, and the vehicles that do travel on it do so at a modest rate of speed. I regularly walk on this street and feel quite safe.

Further, I am not in favour of taking down any of the mature trees that line our street. They add beauty and value to this quiet neighbourhood.

In sum, I do not believe that a sidewalk is necessary on this street, and its construction would diminish the appeal of this neighbourhood. Therefore, I do not support this proposal.

Thank you for your consideration.

Dr. Kathryn Noel 37 Friars Way London